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27th June 2023 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

As we approach the end of term. I would like to express my gratitude for your continued 
support of our school. Your contributions, as well as those from the Infant PTA and 
Junior PFA committees, have allowed us to make significant improvements to our 
facilities. 

We are thrilled to announce that our Infant Library has been successfully completed and 
is now open for the children to enjoy. This renovation has provided an enhanced space 
for our children to fully immerse themselves in literature. With the addition of a 
mezzanine level, classes now have more room to read and explore in a quiet and 
peaceful environment. We appreciate your patience and understanding during the 
construction phase and would like to extend a huge thank you to the PTA for their 
generous support in funding this project. I have included below an invitation to our 
library opening event which you are all welcome to.  

In addition to the library works, we have been able to purchase new role play corners 
for the Reception classrooms, new reading material for both sites and IT equipment for 
classrooms, libraries, and studios. 

At the Junior Site, we are moving forward with plans to develop our outside sport 
facilities and outdoor learning environment, and we will be sharing these exciting plans 
with you soon. 

These accomplishments and planned developments would not have been possible 
without your support and contributions. We are grateful for any generous ways in 
which you can contribute, whether through a donation via ParentPay under School 
Trust Donations (last year we suggested a voluntary contribution of £100 per child), or 
by sharing your expertise and experience with the school. This could include coming to 
talk to the children (through our Bright Futures initiative), reading with children or 
painting school benches over the summer holidays. Every little helps! 

We have attached a gift aid form and standing order form to this email to help make any 
donation go further. By completing the gift aid form and returning it to the school office, 
you can increase the value of any donation made by 25%. If you have any questions 
about how you can contribute, please do not hesitate to contact us, and we would be 
more than happy to discuss the various options with you. 

Once again, thank you for your support. It is greatly appreciated. 

Best wishes,  

Miss Whitbourn 

Headteacher 
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